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Thank you to the committee for their continued work to advance Cross Country running and events in the Province. 

• Malindi Elmore 

• Hilary Stellingwerf 

• Rachel Cliff 

• Dawn Copping 

• Leslie Sexton 

• Colin Dignum 

• Brian Nemethy 

• Alex Ulaszonek 

• John Machuga 

Events in 2021 were able to resume in time for a great cross country season. With almost all events back on the calendar. 

Thank you to the Prairie Inn Harriers for hosting the 2019 & 2021 BC Athletics Cross Country Championships. 

The 2022-2023 host for the Championships is in the final stage of selection and will be announce just after the AGM. 

The Championships will likely (pending AGM vote) see a change in the U18 Women’s distance from 4k to 5k to equal the 

distance of the Males.  

Nationals will be hosted again in Ottawa November 26, it was announced today that the venue will change to Mooney’s 

Bay / Terry Fox Stadium. Nationals are scheduled to return to Abbotsford for 2023. 

The committee will set criteria and select a BC Team for nationals. Criteria will be published in September and the team 

selected based on performances at Provincials. 

Statistics for the XC season follow in the Technical Managers report. 


